
 
2021-22 PPS Successful Schools Survey  

FAQ  



School principals will need to identify a survey coordinator that supports administration of the survey 
at their site. Surveys will be done electronically, so it will require coordination of technology. The survey 
should take no more than 20 minutes to complete. Principals will be asked to provide time for staff to 
take the survey during the work day, however the survey can be completed at any time during the 
survey window.  

How will participation be monitored?  
The goal for participation is 50% for the family survey and 100% participation for students, staff, and 
leaders. This will ensure results are representative of our students and families. System Planning & 
Performance will provide weekly updates on response rates for survey coordinators and school 
principals.  

How will the results be used and shared?  
These data are longitudinal and, when paired with professional learning, will help inform PPS planning 


